Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: wellj@novachem.com

Sent: Monday, January 05, 2009 3:11 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR); Doyle, Glenn (CDC/NIOSH/EID)
Subject: 034-A - SCBA-EOSTI Comments

Name

Jesse Wells

Organization
NOVA Chemicals

Email
wellj@novachem.com

Address

400 Frankfort Road
Monaca, Pa. 15061
USA

Comments
A note concerning my background:

26 years - City of Chesapeake, Va. Fire Department - Retired
3 years - Chief of NOVA Chemicals Fire Brigade

| believe that NIOSH should maintain a minimum requirement for an EOSTI but broaden or remove the
upper limit, therefore allowing program managers to order a higher set point.

In addition, | believe NIOSH should evaluate the minimum set point in light of current information on the
amount of time required for the successful rescue of a down firefighter.

SCBA used for Industrial Fire Fighting may need a higher EOSTI set point than those used for Municipal
Fire Service based on the size and complexity of the buildings . and operating areas involved.




